Technology Report
January, 2013
This month in technology we have worked on the following:

o Repaired the computers in the Davidson Gym girls’ coaches office.

o Worked with Elite Solutions to run cables for fire alarms.

o Worked with Ener-Tel on continuing Alarm issues, especially fire alarm
issues at Davidson Gym and OMS Gym.

e Set up Distance Learning sessions for teachers and administrators.

e Completed the annual inventory scanning.

e Assisted OHS in hosting the UIL meet.

e Worked with Maintenance Secretary in posting vehicle reservations to server
calendar.

o Worked with teachers at OES on ScvhoolView issues.

o Worked with recently hired staff on equipment and technology training.

e Replaced 1 projector at OMS and 2 at OHS.

e Continually work on updating the webpage and twitter announcements.

o Worked with dual credit students allowing access to web pages and videos
they need for their college courses.

e Worked on internet connectivity issues at fitness center classroom.

e Rebuilt computers for VoAg classroom.

e Working on transition from us hosting Accelerated Reader, STAR Reading,
and STAR Math to Renaissance Learning’s hosted solution at both OES and
OMS.

e Assisted new Fed Programs/Special Pops coordinator in setting up account,
getting iPad and other technologies up and running for her.

e Continually respond to requests for sites to be allowed through our filter.

e \We continue to support faculty, staff, and students with issues that arise and
needs that arise in order to ensure that the district’s use of technology assists
them in the performance of their jobs.



